
  

 

Piedmont Quilters’ Guild 
Newsletter 

 June 2022                                                                                          Greensboro, NC 

Next Meeting:  

June 9, 2022 

 

Location:  

New Garden Friends 
Meeting House 801 
New Garden Road 

 

Time: 7:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
Hello fellow quilters!  I hope everyone is enjoying the warmer weather 
and the ability to get together more often with friends and family.  It's 
been great to be back to Guild meetings in person.  We are also 
enjoying the Friday afternoon Sit and Sews at Trotter Active Adult 
Center.  I want to take this opportunity to thank Ann Johnson for her 
wonderful trunk show at the May meeting.  It was especially kind of her 
to do the trunk show in the midst of the move to her new residence. Our 
membership numbers are increasing slowly but surely, and we love 
seeing familiar faces return to meetings.  Come join us in June because 
the more the merrier! .....Gail 
 

 

Program 
 

It is June. Put on some old clothes. We are going to object paint on 
fabric. We have the paint and brushes. You bring pieces of light-colored 
fabric from your stash and any objects with an interesting shape. A jar 
lid, a piece of bubble wrap, part of a toy, Lego, plastic fork.  Be 
creative.  A quilt with leaf printing is attached. Time for something 
different. Remember you get to create a quilt with your pieces. See you 
then. Keren.  

Community Outreach 

 

During May nine quilts were donated, two of 
which will be going to Hospice Veterans. 
Thank you to all who made such lovely quilts. 
Your time and dedication are very much 
appreciated. Labels and batting will be 
available at our next meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

James Bowles       
06/01 

Donna Snyder      
06/11                          

     Donna Paulsen    
06/17 

Nancy Jo Smith    
06/29   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

Contact Us 

www.piedmontquilts.org 

 

PO Box 10673  

Friendly Center Station 

Greensboro, NC 27404 

MEMBERSHIP  

To “bee’ or not to “bee” a Piedmont Quilt Guild member … that is the 
question. Whether now is the time to re-engage with the social, 
educational and at times inspirational experiences our members offer to 
each other.  To “bee or not to “bee” a member … and contribute your 
interests, talents and voice to shaping the future of the Piedmont Quilt 
Guild.  Looking forward to hearing from you. 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS:  Our 2022 Membership applications can 
be download it from the website or picked up at the Membership desk at 
our meeting. Senior Membership is discounted to $20. Our year starts on 
January 1st so all 2021 Membership renewals are requested as soon as 
possible. Forms can be sent to the PQG post office box 
 

WEBSITE:  

Always remember you can check the website for current and archived 
newsletters. Newsletters are uploaded to the website 
(www.piedmontquilts.org) as soon as they are published. Also check out 
the website for up-to-date information on programs, Community Outreach 
and more. Photos of our raffle quilt plus information on the quilt are on the 
RAFFLE QUILT page. Please encourage friends to check out this page to 
see our beautiful raffle quilt!  
 

Special Notes  
 

ADVERTISING The Guild newsletter is free to our members for 

advertising. Others will be charged $15 for a small ad and $25 for a larger 
ad. Ads for estate sales, museum quilt shows and other quilt guilds are 
free. Contact Michelle Volkmann, Guild newsletter editor.  

 

QUILT ART by the SHADY LADIES June 24-26, 2022 Folkmoot Center 
at the Historic Hazelwood School 112 Virginia Ave. Waynesville, NC For 
directions: Folkmootusa.org Friday & Saturday 10 AM - 5 PM Sunday: 
noon - 4 PM Admission $5.00 Raffle quilt & Boutique Visit us on 
Facebook: Shady Lady Quilting Group. 

 

 

http://www.piedmontquilts.org/

